102 Roadrunner Drive
Sedona, Arizona 86336
www. SedonaAZ.gov

CANCELLATION NOTICE

GENERAL PUBLIC MEETING ON THE CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM
Tuesday, February 19, 2013 at 5:00 p.m.
102 Roadrunner Drive (Vultee Conference Room)
Sedona, AZ 86336

The general public meeting for comment on the proposed Ten-Year Capital
Improvement Program (CIP) on Tuesday, February 19, 2013 at 5:00 p-m. has been
canceled. This meeting will be rescheduled.
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